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July, 2017

Dear Special Friends,

     Hello from Texas, while I’m still here for a few more days, on July 3, 2017, just before the 

big Independence Day holiday here.

     Thanks so much for your prayers, and please continue faithfully to pray for me every day. I’m 

so very grateful for your offerings, as you’re very much a part of the ministry.

     Fifty years ago this month, my very beloved late husband and I arrived in northern Ghana, in 

West  Africa,  to  begin our  long years  in  Africa as  missionaries.  We had ministered in  many 

churches in the U.S. for a year before that, asking friends to help support the work.

     I’m still here! This is my eighth country to minister in this year, and five more yet to go. God 

is so good! I’ve already been in West Africa, India, and East Africa in 2017, with southern Africa 

still ahead.

     Please be praying for me, finishing up everything here, and traveling back home to Africa 

next week. Africa is so much in my heart, and I really look forward to betting back there soon, as 

I live in Nigeria.

     I’ve been ministering in so many different places here, and still have several more to go. I 

love to share the Word, pray for the people, and tell what God is doing in Africa! There are so 

many miracles, and yours may be the next one!

     I’ll be at home for a few days there, and go to Ghana, where I’ll be ministering till the end of 

August. I’ll travel all over the country by road, on good roads and bad roads, to get to villages, 

towns, and cities.

     We’ll also dedicate another new church we’ve helped to build at Nasia, No. 60, completely 

built by Life Christian University in Miami, Florida.  I was there last week to thank them again. 



     They have a big heart for missions, and have also helped my very dear Nigerian missionary 

friends in the desert, Israel and Esther Olubamisaye, who minister in the country of Niger, north 

of Nigeria. Please pray always for them, and their five children. Help them, whenever you can, as 

they live totally by faith, in a very difficult place, winning Muslims to Jesus, one by one.

     This past week, I’ve sent funds to help three of the new churches in northern Ghana with 

plastering walls inside and outside, putting in the floor, doors, windows, wiring, etc. Two more 

are getting the roof on the new buildings this week.

     Pray for me, and give as much as you can, as we begin to help three more churches that need 

roofs and finishing right now. They will be No. 67, No. 68, and No. 69. Can we get to 70 or 

80??? Yes, we can!

     Testimonies, testimonies, testimonies! After the service in one place here in Texas, a man 

came to me, and said, “You’ve shared so many testimonies and miracles! Look at my wife over 

there!”

     He told me that she had had ovarian cancer, and so many people prayed for her healing. When 

the doctor started with the surgery, he was so very shocked, to find the cancer wasn’t there any 

more!   

     I prayed for a lady today, whom I had met by chance, and she was crying, saying that she felt 

so much better immediately. Praise God! He’s at work, as you pray for people, too!

     This is the new month of July, and J is still the first letter of July, but J is also the first letter 

of the word Joy, too! I’m praying for YOU, that July will be full of JOY for you, as you stay 

close to Jesus! 

Love, Doris Hokett

     

     


